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MUNICIPAL SHELTER INSPECTION REPORT - DL-90

12/11/13  11:00 amDATE/TOA:

Inspector #: 809

Purpose:

DL-90

Satisfactory182 Inspection

HORNBY SHELTER

5004 CTY. RTE. 42

Beaver Dams  NY  14812

These are the findings of an inspection of your facility on the date(s) indicated above:

1. Shelter is structurally sound Yes

The walls in the outdoor kennels are starting to deteriorate creating some jagged edges near the bottom adjacent 

to the "dog doors".  It is recommended that this be repaired in the near future.

2. Housing area and equipment is sanitized regularly Yes

3. Repairs are done when necessary Yes

4. Dogs are handled safely Yes

5. Adequate space is available for all dogs Yes

6. Light is sufficient for observation Yes

7. Ventilation is adequate Yes

8. Drainage is adequate Yes

9. Temperature extremes are avoided Yes

Although there are heat lamps in the kennels, the dog doors are not flush with the wall and cold air /wind can get 

inside.  It is recommended that during very cold weather a guillotine like cover be put over the dog doors especially 

during the night.

10. Clean food and water is available and in ample amount Yes

11. Veterinary care is provided when necessary Not Applicable

12. Dogs are euthanized humanely, by authorized personnel Yes

13. Complete intake and disposition records are maintained for all seized dogs Yes

14. Dogs transferred for purposes of adoption in compliance with Article 7 Not Applicable

15. Redemption period is observed before adoption, euthanasia or transfer Yes

16. Owners of identified dogs are properly notified Yes

17. Redeemed dogs are licensed before release Yes

18. Proper impoundment fees paid before dogs are released Yes

19. Written contract or lease with municipality Not Applicable
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Town - City - Village Information for Inspection: 

TCV CODE TCV NAME

4616 Town of Hornby

REMARKS:

     The shelter is in good condition.  It has been cleaned adequately since the last inspection.  Some 

recommendations have been made to maintain the structural integrity of the kennel as well as to protect the dogs 

from cold wind blowing in through the dog doors.  The specific recommendations are listed under the "deficiencies" 

section.  It is anticipated that the shelter will be re-inspected six months from now.
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